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The Two Dynasties
The Cardinals and Giants are
again at it as they look for their
need championships. Both
teams have been in the
playoffs every year since 2000.
In the span of 14 years, the
Giants won their only two
World Series' as a California
franchise. And the Saint Louis
Cardinals won 2 of their 11
World Series' in the past 14
years.
Source: Ask.com

Closer Than
Thought
The Colts-Texans. I mean,
whip thinks this will be any
good? Well, surprisingly, it
was. In the third, the Texans
were down by 6. This would
be the only time the game was
this intense. Luck gets the
snap and you know what? T.Y.,
Hilton was wide open and
TOUCHDOWN. Game over
for these Texans.
Source: ESPN
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The Shutout
The Jets have been having their
bad times lately. Their record is
1-4, just recording a shutout. This
game was against the San Diego
Chargers. In fact, this is the first
shutout of the year. In the game,
the Jets didn't even come that
close to scoring because if they
did, fumble or interception. The
Chargers, on the other hand, got
the ball and scored. The Jets
have started to fall apart as a
team as the years go on and they
might just never be good again.
Someone needs to bring a
change to this poor team.
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Source: ESPN

Landon's USA
Farewell
Landon Donavan is an amazing
American footballer. U.S.A.,
Soccer Athlete of the Year was
awarded to him 4 times. His
U.S.A. career finished yesterday
in a 1-1 tie to Ecuador. He was
about to say no to playing but
then had changed his mind,
which was probably the right
decision to make. At the end of
the tie, there was a video put
together for him and he was
very emotional and he had to
wipe his tears away from his
face. He also appeared in 3
World Cups and scored 5 times
in that period of time. And
though his career is over,
Landon had a great career.
Source: 120 Sports and ESPN
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